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Memorandum 

To: Art Kramer, Senior Vice Provost for Research and Graduate Education 

 Phil He, Vice Provost for Graduate Education 

CC: Nadine Aubry, Carla Brodley 

 Nader Jalili, Hanumant Singh, and Robert Platt 

From: Tom Sheahan 

Date: 2/27/2018 

Re: Master of Science in Robotics (MSROB) 

Please note the College of Engineering voted on 1/26/2018 [7-0-0], the approval of the MS 

Robotics program. The College of Computer and Information Systems voted on 2/26/2018 

[34-0-0], the approval of the MS Robotics program.  I strongly support the creation of this 

program and informative notice to the Graduate Council.  

There are budget implications, which can be found in the attached budget.  Implementation 

of the proposal does not require funds from the Provost’s Office.  

For questions or inquires please contact Nader Jalili, n.jalili@northeastern.edu; Hanumant 

Singh, ha.singh@northeastern.edu; or Robert Platt, r.platt@ccs.neu.edu. 

 

Sincerely,  

Thomas Sheahan 
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